

92FUND/Circ.78 17 August 2011

Launch of a new Document Services website

www.iopcfunds.org/documentservices

During 2010 and 2011 a Document Services website has been developed to form part of the IOPC Funds' website, making available all meeting documents and decisions taken by the governing bodies of the IOPC Funds since 1978, as well as providing additional services, including the possibility to register for IOPC Funds' meetings online, and providing access to IOPC Funds' circulars and document templates.

The Secretariat is delighted to announce that the Document Services website is now fully operational and can be found at www.iopcfunds.org/documentservices. Documents for the upcoming October sessions of the governing bodies will therefore be made available via the new site.

The former Document Server has now been removed from the website. Anyone endeavoring to access documents through that site will be automatically redirected to the new system. To continue to receive notification via email of the publication of new documents, users should register for an account on the new site. This feature will also enable users to download documents and save and manage folders of selected documents.

All meeting documents and circulars are available in English, French and Spanish. However, to facilitate the development phase and ensure the delivery of a quality result within the shortest timeframe possible, the interface of the Document Services website has initially been created in English only. The Decisions Database, one of the key tools of the Document Services website, containing all decisions taken by the governing bodies since 1978, is currently also in English only. However, work is well underway on making both the interface for the site and the Decisions Database available in the three official languages as soon as possible. In the meantime, users can continue to access documents in French and Spanish in the same way as with the former Document Server.

Any comments on the new site would be appreciated and should be sent to the Secretariat at feedback@iopcfund.org.